

Horse Pen Run Meeting Minutes
June 12, 2019

The meeting started at 7:05 P.M. at the Parkway meeting room on June 12th.

In attendance were: Carlos Garcia, Aaron Emery, Robert Griesbach, Debi Holbrook, and David Barrie.

Absent; Rob Heckman, Tony Palm, Steve LeHew and Benu Bhargava

Emerson Rodriguez sent an email to the Committee on his Eagle project and it was distributed.
The Committee requested Emerson to be a the next HPR meeting on July 10th

Susan Sims sent an email report to the Committee on the Bat project and it was distributed
The Committee complimented Susan on an outstanding report..

An update was emailed to the Committee on the power washing project.

Over the last two Saturdays, all the major trails had grass cutting done. Thank you to Benu, Andrew, Carlos, and Rob.

Projected for the rest of June, is moving the wood chips to those areas that are need them. Tentative date of June 22 to do this work.

Will check with Mike Stracka about the Bat houses and the time frame to put gravel on the HPR road.

David indicated the July Courier will have an article about Ticks.

The next meeting is July 10th
The meeting was adjourned at 8:xx P.M.